
CORRIGENDUM: In the Fall 1988 issue (Chat 52:85),"Briefs" for Northern
Pintail and Eurasian Wigeon were accidentally merged. The correct
entries, with 1987 dates, are:

NORTHERN PINTAIL: A male was rare at Crowders Mountain State Park,
N.C., on 3 October (Paul Hart).

EURASIAN WIGEON: A male was noted by Ricky Davis and Harry
LeGrand at North Pond on Pea Island on 22 October, and possibly the
same bird was seen at South Pond on that refuge on 14 and 15
November by Davis and others. Very rare in South Carolina was a
male at Magnolia Gardens near Charleston on 12 November, as seen
by Charlie Walters.
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